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In Puerto Rico, the Need Is Profound 

Account Number

Credit Card Number

Expiration Date

Name

Yes! I would like to donate to Children Incorporated’s 
Puerto Rico Support Fund: 

Please send me information about leaving a legacy gift to 
Children Incorporated through my will or bequest.

I would like to pay for my sponsorship:

Monthly ($30) Quarterly ($90)

Semi-annually ($180) Yearly ($360)

PAY BY CREDIT CARD PAY BY CHECK (ENCLOSED)

CHILDREN INCORPORATED / TAX ID# 54-0761510 / 800-538-5381 / CHILDRENINCORPORATED.ORG

092303

I would like to give an additional gift to my sponsored 
child/children:

$

$

Signature
I would like to sponsor a child in need.

U.S. BoyInternational Girl

Dear Friends,

For a number of years, Children Incorporated 
longed to provide assistance to children and 
families in Puerto Rico, yet due to various 
situations and circumstances, our progress 
in getting started there was slow. Through a 
connection with a Richmond, Virginia-based 
church, we finally started providing aid to the 
island a few years after the ravages of Hurricane 
Maria.

Initially, we helped replace furniture, bedding, 
clothing, and assorted other household items that 
were lost in the storm, as well as helped repair 
some homes that were damaged by high water and 
heavy winds. Just last year, Children Incorporated 
established our first two child sponsorship sites 
through a partnership with Iglesia Bautista de 
Metropolis, a ministry located in the city of 
Carolina, just outside of San Juan.  

This past year, two of my co-workers and I were 
honored to travel to the “island of enchantment,” 
as Puerto Rico is called, and meet with the staff 

—continued on reverse

of Iglesia Bautista. Their hospitality and welcome 
were in abundance, and we were quite impressed 
by the passion they displayed for the children and 
families they serve. They treated us to a delicious 
meal of traditional Puerto Rican fare including 
mufongo, empanadillas, and tostones, among 
other delicacies, and then, with a number of the 
children enrolled in our program and their parents 
present, hosted a gathering in our honor. I was 
blessed to actually meet two of the three children I 
sponsor in Puerto Rico, and they were an absolute 
joy. One of those young men, Esteban, has since 
graduated from high school with honors.

The needs of children and families in Puerto Rico 
are many and diverse. In addition to the constant 
need for food, clothing, and hygiene items, our 
partner, Iglesia Bautista, wants to establish 
before-and-after-school care for children in the 
vicinity of the church, to provide these precious 
children with a safe place and to keep them off 
of the dangerous streets. They are also looking to 
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update the bathrooms in their center, construct a stormproof storage area where supplies can be kept 
dry, and to provide child-size work tables and benches where the children can do their homework and 
create crafts. Sports and audiovisual equipment are always in demand, and a big dream is to own a van to 
transport the children and their families to and from the center and within their community.

We at Children Incorporated want to provide as many of these resources as possible, and your help is 
desperately needed. Will you please consider a gift to support our expanding work in Puerto Rico? We can 
make a difference if we all work together.

From the heart, 

HAVE QUESTIONS? CONTACT 
CHILDREN INCORPORATED TODAY:

Children Incorporated
PO Box 72848
North Chesterfield, VA 
23235

Phone: 1-800-538-5381
Website: childrenincorporated.org 
Email: sponsorship@children-inc.org

Phone Number

PLEASE UPDATE MY INFORMATION:

Email Address

Thank you for your support of children in need!

Want to receive weekly updates from Children Incorporated?

SIGN UP FOR OUR BLOG, STORIES OF HOPE! 
https://childrenincorporated.org/stories-of-hope/

Please consider making 
a donation to help our 
efforts in Puerto Rico.

With your help, we can make 
a difference for so many 
children living in poverty. 

Ronald H. Carter, President and CEO 
Children Incorporated

Ron Carter is pictured with church leaders, Omayra and 
Ricartel, at our affiliated site, Iglesia Bautista de Metroplis. 
Both Omayra and Ricartel help facilitate our program. 

Renée Kube, our Director of U.S. Programs, takes a photo 
with one of our sponsored children during her visit to Puerto 
Rico with Ron Carter and Kristen Walthall in April 2023.

Kristen Walthall, our U.S. Program Specialist, is pictured 
with Carleen, our volunteer coorindator, from her time 
visiting our sponsored children in Puerto Rico. 


